
 

The European Union reaches out to children for Universal Children's Day 

November 17th 2014:  November 20th of each year has 

been designated as Universal Children's Day by the 

United Nations (UN).  This year, however, a special 

milestone has been reached - the 25th Anniversary of 

the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child.  To 

observe this significant anniversary, the European Union 

Delegation to Trinidad and Tobago has partnered with 

the Ministry of Education, the United Nations and 

United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) to help 

children across the country better understand their 

rights.  A special poster on the rights of the child has 

been created and will be distributed to primary schools 

across Trinidad and Tobago.  In addition, the EU and its 

partners have planned a special event to speak with 

children about their rights and most importantly to 

listen to their experiences and perceptions on what it is 

like to be a child in Trinidad and Tobago today. 

"Promotion and protection of the rights of children is 

very important to the EU, and we did not want this 

significant anniversary to go by without some special 

activity." states Daniela Tramacere, Chargè d'Affaires of the EU Trinidad and Tobago Delegation. "We 

hope that schools seize the opportunity of this anniversary to continue to educate students about their 

rights and also to teach them to seek help if they are in trouble or are being threatened." 

The EU mainstreams the protection of the rights of the child in all of its policies and actions.  This 

translates into programmes and activities to improve education, access to services and to resources, 

programmes that address the Rights of Women, including the protection of women and children from 

domestic violence, and challenging issues such as child labour or children's involvement in armed 

conflict.  EU policies aim to protect children in vulnerable situations and fight violence against children 

both inside the Union and externally.  

P R E S S  R E L E A S E 



Despite all of the efforts, the EU is concerned that children around the world, including in Europe, 

remain vulnerable and exposed to situations which disrupt their lives and place their very survival at 

risk.  From wars and disease to violence and abuse at the hands of trusted adults the situation shows 

protection of children remains critical. 

Here in Trinidad and Tobago, there are many individuals and groups that continue to work hard to 

protect and nurture children.  "We must recognise and applaud the work being done by the 

Government, civil society and international organizations in this regard," Ms. Tramacere said. "They are 

working hard, often quietly behind the scenes, to support and protect the children of Trinidad and 

Tobago.  We look forward to the Children's Authority coming on stream in the near future as this will be 

an additional support for the vulnerable children of this country."  

The Children's Rights Poster may be downloaded from the EU Delegation's website at 

http://www.eeas.europa.eu/delegations/trinidad/index_en.htm. 
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